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Memo for CHS Orchestra Uniforms 2016-17
Welcome to the Chandler High School Orchestra.  We take great pride in our orchestra and want to present a professional look at our concerts. We have a Tuxedo that every boy will have to wear.  The tuxedo we use is from LeSueur’s Tuxedos Formalwear Sales & Rentals in Mesa. LeSueur’s offers a great deal:  They will exchange your tuxedo for a $10 fee if student out grows his tuxedo and needs a larger size.  LeSueur’s makes this offer to high school students only and you will need to go directly to LeSueur’s to get the tuxedo. Our first concert is scheduled for September 26, 2016. 
You may also go to any formalwear store and purchase a tuxedo.  I recommend LeSueur’s because they offer the exchange policy that other stores do not offer.  Their tuxedos are a little more expensive, but if your son is still growing, it will save you money to exchange the uniform as opposed to buying a whole new tuxedo.
LeSueur’s Tuxedos Formalwear Sales & Rentals

   156 S. Mesa Drive

    Mesa, AZ 85210

    480-890-2924

    480-615-0663 fax

BOYS - Each boy will purchase from the following Tuxedo, shirt and accessories (New or used): 

Black Coat and Pants - $119

White Tuxedo Shirt - $20

Black Bowtie - $3

Black Cumerbund - $7

If you have any questions please call me or e-mail me at:

Kennedy.Danelle@cusd80.com or call my cell phone:  480-772-2671
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